
 
Council Report  April 4, 2024 
1314 and 1318 Wharf Street: Request to Discharge a Housing Agreement Page 1 of 1 

  
 
Council Report 
For the Meeting of April 18, 2024 
 
 

To: Council Date: April 4, 2024 

From: C. Kingsley, City Clerk 

Subject: 1314 and 1318 Wharf Street: Request to Discharge a Housing Agreement 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the following bylaw be given first, second and third readings: 

1. Housing Agreement (1314 and 1318 Wharf Street) Repeal Bylaw No. 24-022 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Attached for Council’s initial consideration is a copy of the proposed Bylaw No. 24-022. 
 
The issue came before Council on February 22, 2024 where the following resolution was approved: 

 
1314 and 1318 Wharf Street: Request to Discharge a Housing Agreement (Downtown)  

  
That Council instruct the Director of Planning to prepare the necessary bylaw to repeal 
HOUSING AGREEMENT (1314 and 1318 Wharf Street) BYLAW (2021), No. 21-062 and 
terminate the Housing Agreement authorized by that bylaw. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
Curt Kingsley         
City Clerk        
 
Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager 
 
List of Attachments: 
• Bylaw No. 24-022 
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